
SUSSEX 040 LADIES INTER-COUNTY MATCH 12 OCTOBER 

The girls have got this season off to a great start with the first match being hosted by Hampshire at 

Winchester Rackets Club on Sunday 12 October. 

With a fairly strong Sussex side with good strength and depth we were confident and optimistic in 

competing well. 

With Cambridge a player short due to injury we took on our first match to take a 5-0 victory and then a 

tighter match against Hampshire with a 3-2 win. 

Great start – well played girls ! 

 

 


